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 Honourable Purpose 
 

 

Respect Compassion Co-operation Stewardship 

 
  

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
A level English Literature Visit to Haworth 
 
In preparation for the A level examination on Wuthering Heights, we are planning a visit to 
Haworth in order to further our understanding of the Bronte sisters’ lives and times.  
We will leave school at 4pm on Friday 7th March, and travel to Haworth, Yorkshire by mini-bus. 
We will be staying at the Haworth youth hostel.  
 
On the Saturday (8th March), we will have an introduction to the Brontes, a workshop on the 
novel and a tour of the parsonage. Students will be unsupervised for a brief amount of time in 
Haworth for lunch on Saturday (they will have a mobile phone number for a member of staff); 
after this, we will walk to one of the local spots associated with the Bronte sisters (weather 
permitting, this will be the Bronte waterfall). We will then return to Macclesfield arriving back 
at approximately 5.30pm. 
 
We are requesting a contribution of £90 towards the cost of this trip. The cost for the trip is to 
include transport, the youth hostel stay, including an evening meal, breakfast, a packed lunch 
for the Saturday, the Bronte Parsonage visit and workshops. We do not wish financial 
circumstances to be a barrier to any student attending; please contact the Finance Office if you 
would like to discuss financial assistance.  
 
If you would like your child to participate, a non-refundable deposit of £15 is required to be 
paid on the online Parentpay system, which can be accessed through the school website, by 
Friday 25th October. The balance of £75 will then be required by Friday 14th February.  If you 
have not registered to use the online payments system and wish to do so, please email 
trips@allhallows.org.uk for details of how to do this. Please also complete consent through 
ParentPay. 
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any queries, 
 
 
F. McKillop and T. Hart 
English Department 
 


